
> Would you like to be involved in developing
information for patients and the public?

> Are you interested in standards of osteopathic
practice?

The General Osteopathic Council is keen to set up a
Patient and Public Partnership Group to engage with
patients and the public on osteopathic care.  

To express your interest and to find out more, 
please contact:

Sarah Eldred, Communications Manager
General Osteopathic Council
Osteopathy House
176 Tower Bridge Road
London SE1 3LU

Tel: 020 7357 6655 x245

Email: seldred@osteopathy.org.uk

Patient and Public
Partnership Group

The General Osteopathic
Council is the regulator 
for osteopathy in the UK.  
We work with the public 
and osteopathic profession 
to promote patient safety 
by registering qualified
professionals, and setting,
maintaining and developing
standards of osteopathic
practice and conduct.

For further information 
visit our website at:
www.osteopathy.org.uk


